From: Crowley"s Ridge Electrical Service, INC

To: Reg-Comment
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Date: Sunday, September 15, 2019 7:38:33 PM

I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed.

I think it was a mistake to have given C&H hog farm a permit to operate near the Buffalo River to begin
with.

Shane Jetton
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